
 

 

May 16th, 2023 
 
To:  Regional Vice Presidents 
   Branches and Facilities 
 
 
 
 

CATCA PLAN+ GROUP LIFE INSURANCE 

 
We are pleased to announce that the CATCA Plan+ group life insurance has experienced 
favorable results over the course of the past several years.  
  
As a result, all active plan participants as of May 16th, 2023 will benefit from a 3-month 
premium holiday for the months of June, July and August 2023.   
  
NO ACTION IS REQUIRED……you will simply not be deducted for these 3 months.  Premium 
deductions will resume in September 2023.  
  
If you are not a plan participant, and you have any questions regarding the plan, premiums and 
terms, you can obtain all the information by going to www.coughlin.ca/catca-accta 
 
 
 
 
From the Board of Trustees for the CATCA Life Trust,  
 
Scott Loder  
Jerry Brodt  
Scott Shields  
Doug Best 
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